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June 26, 2012

Dorothy Graham

Graham Family Foundation
544 61% Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy:
Thank you very much for your recent gift.

These funds are being used towards the purchase of two custom-made “Cat Condos.”
Our Purchase Order for this is attached.

And as we discussed, we’ll also create a memorial plaque to honor Pepsi — to be attached
to the Condo Unit. We can work out appropriate wording. Perhaps something like this:

Donated by Domthy Graham in Memory of her Beloved “Pepsi”

Agam, on behalf of all of us here, and especmlly the precious ammals WE serve, we
appreciate your loyal and generous support.

Dorothy, 1 hope you'll have the opportunity someday to visit us and see first-hand how
your donations further our mission.

Sincerely,
T/
Ivan Helfand

917-951-9344
Foundation Gifts

(Received from the Graham Family Foundation, $4,750, check dated 6/4/12. North Shore
Animal League America is a 501(¢)3 charitable organization. No goods or services were
provided in exchange for this gift).
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July 31, 2012

Dorothy Graham
544 615t Street
Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy:
Thank you very much for your generous gift to our Capital Campaign.

These funds will be used towards building a Special Recovery Center on our campus. As
you know, this facility will be utilized to isolate and care for animals with contagious
diseases,

In acknowledgement of your support, we will be delighted to name, in your honor, the
Patient Examination Area adjacent to the Feline Respiratory Ward.

Flook forward to keeping you posted on the progress of our fundraising campaign.

Again, on behalf of all of us here, and especially the precious animals we serve, we
appreciate your wonderful support of our Capital Campaign.

Sincerely,
P

T

lvan Helfand
917-951-9344
Foundation Gifts

{Received from the Graham Family Foundation, $10,000, check dated 7/27/12. North
Shore Animal League America is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this gift),

16 Lewyt Street » Port Washington, NY 11050 « 516.883.7900 « www.AnimallLeague.arg
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